ANNOUNCEMENT	DAYS
CONGRATULATIONS to the new members of the OFHS Golden Bullettes Drill Team for the 2018 - 2019 season. They are, in alphabetical order:  Brynn Bonnell sabelle Cameron Elizabeth Gonzalez Audrey Guildoo Shayla Hoertz Taylor Jones Lauren Kane Georgia Kelley Rachel Korba Madison Medlen Penny Meredyk Brooklyn Montalvo Tallon Murray Cameron Nelson Claire Oliver Lexi Pishkula Arianna Ponticelli Bailey Sharp Temma Shelnutt Belena Tapia Catie Tomasi Bara Tonissen Addisyn Umbel Babi Wasikowski Parah Witt Homa Zapotosky Bara Taylosky Bara Taylosky Bara Taylosky Bara Taylosky Bara Tonissen Addisyn Umbel Babi Wasikowski Para Taylosky Bara Taylosky Bar	3/23
ttention Book Club Members! Our next meeting will be the first day after spring reak, Tuesday, April 3rd, after school in G20/The Writing Center. Come prepared to iscuss "They Both Die at the End" by Adam Silvera. If you have already completed be book, please return your copy ASAP to Ms. Harrington as some members are till waiting for a copy. Happy Reading!	4/3
ey Key Clubbers! This is an important reminder to those who volunteered for the iwanis Pancake Breakfast: remember to keep your commitment and sign the tendance sheet! Anyone who still needs service hours, this is the final event for is school year. We could always use more help.	3/23
ey Key Clubbers! This is a special request from Kiwanis for the Pancake Breakfast March 25: We need two people to dress as the Easter Bunny for two shifts. We so need volunteers to re-direct traffic from the High School to the Intermediate chool, preferably in pairs, with 2 or 3 shifts. We need people to notify Mr. May or s. Shapiro asap if they can help out. Thanks!	3/23

Are you possibly interested in learning the parts of the body? Learning how to correctly wrap ankles? Or even learn how to properly stretch different parts of the body? If you answered yes to any of these questions, athletic training may be for you. Football Athletic Trainers are taught many different skills that are used on and off the field to ensure that the football players can receive immediate help if they are injured. Applications for potential athletic trainers will be in the main office. If you have any questions regarding athletic training, contact head trainer, Kevin Puella, or senior trainers Mary Candow and Meredith Gardner.	3/23
ASVAB results are in. There will be an interpretation session today at 2:20 PM in room G20. Students will receive their score report and review the results. Students who are not able to attend will be able to pick up their score reports on Friday in the Guidance Office.	3/22